
Grand of New Mexico 

 O November 8, 2020          Message #5 

 

Hello Grand of New Mexico,  

 I apologize for the late Message; Tomb Trek was this past weekend and decided 
to wait till after to have the mailing sent out so we could get out any information we 
needed to.  

 Tomb Trek was good, wish I could have attended in Person and seen everyone, 
but it was still good to see everyone via Zoom and thank you to the members who 
attended. We did elect a new Supreme Guard Dave Johnson from Oregon, 
Congratulations. Few things to plan for, with COVID not sure what will happen next 
year: 

We did learn that Supreme President Homecoming is going to be February 5-6, 2021 in 
Virginia Beach, the registration is $45.00, and dress is business casual. Information will 
be on the website.  

Supreme convention is going to be August 5-8, 2021 in Baltimore, Maryland. All 
information and links for reservations will be online.   

 

We have little over a month to get all membership turned, so pick up the phones, send 
letters, social distance at a member’s place. Let us get all our membership turned in  

 

Presidents and Secretaries please let me know the following:  

WHEN and WHERE you are having your MEETINGS!! I need to know this to be sure 
meetings are being conducted.  

If you are doing anything for Thanksgiving for our Veterans, please be sure to report it 
on your Hospital Report.  

Please continue to be safe, check on your members also. Be sure to mask up and wash 
hands. If you need anything, please reach out to me or any line officer. We are here to 
help in any way we can.  

 

Loyally,  

Dominique C. Garcia 

Grand President  


